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Bus Purchase Survey

Members who wish to participate in the next School Bus
bidding cycle with the EPC should complete this Survey.

 Submitting your information will not obligate you to
make a purchase.   

Bids will be opened in the EPC Office on May 16, 2025 
Results will be e-mailed to all members.


